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YOUTH & FAMILY SERVICES PRESENTS:

TEEN NIGHT OUT

HANDS-ONLY CPR

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2023

Kathy will discuss the importance of Hands-Only CPR

Disclaimer: The City of Glendale’s Community Services & Parks Department is not affiliated with presenting organization.
All topics and speakers are presented for informational purposes. The organizations or speaker’s opinions do not necessarily reflect or represent
the official policy or position of the City and its Community Services & Parks Department.

Follow us @MyGlendaleTeens or #MyGlendaleTeens




